
 

 

Annual Report, 2019-20  

 

In 2019, eight students were selected from a pool of 30 



During this past academic year, until it was unfortunately cut short in March due to the global pandemic, 

Gummere Fellows participated in Development & Alumni Relations events, interfacing with key alumni and 

fostering alumni engagement.  Such events included: 

 

¶ Homecoming & Reunion Weekend 

Gummere Fellows welcomed and visited with alumni and friends at events throughout the weekend, 

such as the 50th Reunion Dinner and the 1857 Society Luncheon.  Dave Wilber ’68, Senior Director 

of Planned Giving, shared “We invited several Gummere Fellows to the 1857 Society Luncheon and 

asked them to talk about their Lake Forest experience.  



In addition to Development & Alumni Relations initiatives, the Fellows also assisted with Admissions 

events, on and off-campus, serving as “co-hosts” with Admissions staff.  Seven of the 13 Fellows also served 

as Admissions Office Ambassadors. Significant Admissions activity included: 

 

¶ On-Campus Events 

Gummere Fellows served on student panels discussing student life, academics and 


